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We believe the Abortion Law Reform Amendment Bill 2016 that is before the Queensland
 Parliament is contrary to a modern civilized society which seeks to protect vulnerable human
 life. This Bill will have the effect of promoting more termination of human life and with no
 limitation on gestational age, this bill will effectively enable more late term abortions. We
 believe late term abortions are barbaric and are a form of  infanticide.
 
Regards
 
Simon and Elizabeth Bott
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